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Bid Bulletin No. 2

Notice of Postponement of Opening of Bids

Notice is hereby given to all prospective bidders for the Continuation of Riprap at BulSU
Meneses Campus - Infra-2018-06 of the Bulacan State University. Please be informed that the
scheduled Opening of Bids on August 16, 2018 (Thursday), 1:30 p.m. was re-scheduled due to
unavoidable circumstances.

In lieu thereof, we re-schedule the same on August 17, 2018 (Friday), 1:30 p.m. at the Alumni
Office, Second Floor, Bulacan State University, City of Malolos, Bulacan.

This Supplemental/ Bid Bulletin no. 2 is issued this 3™ day of August, 2018 for guidance and
information of all concerned.

ROXANDO . GASPAR, Ph.D.

Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee- Infra & Repairs




